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Florida Police Chiefs Association Endorses Governor 

Ron DeSantis for Reelection 
Tallahassee, Fla. – The Florida Police Chiefs Association (FPCA) today endorsed Governor Ron 
DeSantis for reelection as Governor of the State of Florida. 

 
"On behalf of the Florida Police Chiefs Association, we are honored to stand here today with Governor 
DeSantis," said FPCA president and Daytona Beach Shores Public Safety Department Director Stephan 
Dembinsky. "From his commitment to safe communities and defending the rule of law, to his unwavering 
support for the profession of law enforcement through better pay and bonuses to help agencies recruit 
and retain the most capable, professional officers, Governor DeSantis has always had our back. Now we 
have his." 

 
Said Dembinsky, “The Florida Police Chiefs Association is proud to support an extraordinary public 
servant like Governor DeSantis, and we look forward to continuing our work with him on behalf of the 
people of Florida." 

 
“Protecting the safety and wellbeing of Floridians is essential and would not be possible without the 
courage and bravery of our law enforcement officers,” said Governor DeSantis. “Florida’s police chiefs 
consistently answer the call of upholding law and order in our state. I am deeply appreciative of the work 
our men and women in Blue do to keep our families and communities safe.” 

mailto:william@williamstander.com


2/2  

 
 
 

 
About the Florida Police Chiefs Association 

 

The Florida Police Chiefs Association (FPCA) is the nation's pre-eminent law enforcement professional association, speaking for more 
than 900 of Florida's top law enforcement executives, and providing guidance and leadership for the future of law enforcement and our 
communities. The FPCA serves municipal, airport, college and university, and tribal police departments, as well as private businesses 
and security firms and federal, state and county law enforcement agencies across every region of the state. For more information about 
the FPCA, please visit www.fpca.com. 
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